DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 2022
The brochure and booking forms for the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes are now available on the
pilgrimage website www.shrewsburypilgrimage.co.uk. Overland travel is by coach only and this leaves on
Thursday July 28th arriving in Lourdes the following day and leaving Lourdes on August 4th..
There is a flight option from Liverpool Airport on July 29th and leaving on August 4th.
Fr Sharrocks from St Peter’s in Hazel Grove, is also investigating the possibility of people, who may wish to
do so, travelling by train using the overnight couchette trains in France leaving Stockport on July 28" mid
morning and arriving in Lourdes the morning of the 29th and leaving the evening of August 4th and back in
Stockport early afternoon on August 5th. This will involve changing stations in London and Paris.
No assistance will be available on this method of travel but those who are interested are asked to get in
touch as soon as possible with Fr Sharrocks at St Peter’s (483 3476
or petersharrocks@stpetershazelgrove.org.uk) For young people under the age of 22 the bookings are
being handled by the Diocesan Youth Service only who are organising a Diocesan Youth Pilgrimage which
will travel by coach only and go out a day earlier. Further information about the Youth Pilgrimage and
booking forms can be obtained from the SYMT at youth@dioceseofshrewsbury.org




